411 Brixton Avenue St. Lembert, P.Q. March 31, 1963

Dear Mr. Milon,

Thank-you for your card, and the ephemeris on Comet Alcock, 1963 b. I have not seen the comet myself yet, as I have been busy traveling lately. I just returned to southern Canada after working in the north. However, I will search for it on the next clear night.

Yes, the Comet and Nova Section of the Royal Astronomical Society of Canada would be interested in receiving elements on new comets. At present, I subscribe to both the Harvard Announcement cards, and the Circulars of the British Astronomical Association, but your ephemeris reached me first.

Enclosed is the latest "Bulletin" of the Comet & Nova Section.

Best regards, and good observing,

Jim Low (Jim Low)

National Coordinator Comet and Nova Section

Royal Astronomical Society of Canada

Dennis Milon 2110 Huldy Houston 19, Jesus